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Well, summer is here!! Lots of sunshine and hot, 
humid weather. But we are not going to complain 
though, because summer never seems long 
enough. We are still holding out hope that we will 
be able to go out for lunch, ice cream; and have 
our 4th of July celebration, but we haven’t 
received the “green flag” yet, so we are keeping 
ourselves occupied with crafts, games and 
movies. We hope you have some fun things 
planned for your summer and we hope you enjoy 
this month’s newsletter!! 

 

Back to Doing What We Love 
We are finally back to what feels almost normal 
again. We are eating meals together, celebrating 
birthdays, playing games in small & large groups 
and watching documentaries and movies again. 
 
And speaking of birthdays; these wonderful folks 
all celebrated a birthday recently. And even 
though we said it already, HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
TO YOU again!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seems a little Shady 
At Hope Landing we have this really nice 
outdoor area, known as the “Courtyard”. There 
are comfy chairs, beautiful flowers and it is very 
peaceful. It is a great place to hang out with 
friends, take a siesta, read the newspaper or a 
book and play games. There is just one problem, 
no shade. And when the temps rise and the sun 
beats down, it isn’t very enjoyable. Well, that has 
all changed! To our surprise and delight, a 
beautiful shade cloth has been installed that will 
protect the furniture, the plants; and the humans 
who want to venture out for some fresh air. This 
has improved the look and feel of our 
“Courtyard” immensely and we are ecstatic! Our 
heartfelt thanks to Lyle and Joel for purchasing 
and installing this great shade cloth for our 
enjoyment.  
 

 
 

 
 
    
 
 

Dominos & Puzzles are Back 
It seems like ages since we have been able to 
play Dominos or put together a puzzle with 
friends. It is so nice to see everyone enjoying 
each other’s company again.  
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What superb Patriotic 
decorations we have going on here!! 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
And here are the ladies working on  

their Patriotic crafts! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Condolences 
It is with a heavy heart that we say “goodbye” to a 
wonderful man – Jack Kineman. Jack was a quiet 
man who loved nature and family. Before the 
pandemic put a halt on things, he truly enjoyed his 
weekly outings with his son. We are going to miss 
his smiling face and sweet charm. Please keep his 
family in your thoughts and prayers. Till we meet 
again, may you soar high on angel’s wings. RIP 
Jack. 
  

 
 
 
 

“Thursday Night Movies”  
are BACK!! 

It has been a long year without our monthly 
“Thursday Night at the Movies”, and we are 
excited to get back to them. We kicked things off 
with “Fiddler on The Roof”. I was surprised at 
the number of people who have never seen it, 
myself included. It is a great musical, and if you 
haven’t seen it, you definitely should. But be 
warned, it is long and that’s no exaggeration.  
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